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Goodbye Orange County

It has been a complete whirlwind these past few weeks. We have been selling our
things, celebrating the year (this yeatr marks Nich’s 9th year serving at UCI!),
saying goodbyes (our last staff retreat pictures on right, our UCI students below) and
getting to share with many about our financial needs. God has been upholding us
and answering out prayers even through some stressful nightmares and spiritual
attacks. We have been discouraged and even wondered if this is what the Lord
wants, but over and over we
sense God has been affirming
His calling and we’re asking the
Spirit to help us follow Him in
obedience and trust.

Hello East Asia

To explain a bit more about our year in FEast
Asia, we are going to be on STINT (which
stands for Short-Term INTernational). It’s the

internship we both did straight out of college and now we will be
leading the team below: As university students we’ll be studying the
language on the nearby campus, and our main goal will be to engage with students thete and share the love of Christ with
them. Our team will be sharing the gospel, discipling anyone who comes to faith and sending them to be missionaries
whetever they go and whatevet they may become. Nich and I (Tticia) both look forwatrd to immersing ourselves in the
language and culture (and food!), and hope to be there at least two years if not more, as the Lord leads us. We will be in-
country June 20th - July 31st for summer missions, and then come back to brief with our year long team in Chicago
(August 13th - 17th). When our family flies back to East Asia on August 17th, we won’t return to the States until the
Summer of 2015! Praise God for faith-stretching adventures!

Our STINT team (L-R):
Jamie, Steven, Peter,
Priscilla & Bao

East Asia Summer & STINT Update

As of June 1st, we’ve raised 14% ($7,206) of our financial goal so far. Although this is a
small amount in light of our overall goal, it is is totally by the grace of God. However, we still need to raise $5,000 before
June 20th when we leave for East Asia with out Summer Team, and then the remaining $40,000 by August 18th when we
leave for the year on our STINT assignment. Please continue to pray for this daunting but exciting part of ministry where
we continually find ourselves needing to depend on God through generous family, friends and churches who are
partnering alongside us in amazing ways. We want to trust God to provide 50 people to give $100 over the next two weeks,
and then 80 people to give $500 over the next two months. Would you prayerfully consider being one of those S0 or 80
people as the Spirit leads?

If you feel led to give towards our summer and STINT in East Asia, please respond online
at give.cru.org/0533048. Our names will not show up because we will be serving in a secute
location, but you will see “International Staff #0533048”. We would also covet your prayers
as we move out of our apartment (June 12th), fly out on June 20th and lead our summer
missions team of 24. Please pray for finances to come in before the 20th, for the kids
to manage well on the 14 hour flight and for us to be a good team as we parent and
work together to shepherd our team of younger staff and students. Pray also for us
to enjoy our new home city and get adjusted to life there as we get to see and live in

the city for the first time! w
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